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The Newsletter 
Summer Term No.8–16th June 2022 

Follow us on twitter @StOswaldsCPS 
 

PLEASE READ! 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Update since last newsletter: 

 It was lovely to see so many Reception parents at the Play & Stay last Friday. Watch out for the details of 
the next one coming soon! 

 Y3 and Y4 deserve a huge well done for their determination and resilience during their respective Sports 

Day. 

 The first session of Little Owls was delightful with all the children enjoying a morning at Big School! 

 
Many reminders! Please read:  
 

Saturday 18th June: 

10.30am / 12.30pm First Holy Communion for Y4 children. Our prayers are with the children and their families at 
this special time. 

  

Monday 20th June 
2.15pm Celebration Mass for Y4 with Fr Michael. Parents and Grandparents more than welcome to come along. 

 
3.45pm – 5.15pm Final netball match of the tournament at All Hallows. Good luck to the Netball Team. 

 

Tuesday 21st June:  
9.45am – 10.15am ‘Dance from the Heart’ project for the whole school. Parents and Grandparents welcome to come 

along and watch the children dance on the playground. Gates open at 9.40am.  
 

School meal promotion ‘Seaside Special’. If you wish for your child to be included on this promotion, please complete 
the slip on last week’s newsletter (no.7). 

 

Wednesday 22nd June 
9.15 am – 11.15 am Little Owls Session 2   

 
Thursday 23rd June:  

9.30am Y3 and Y5 to attend the Parish Mass. Parents and Grandparents more than welcome. 

 
2.15pm Y5 Sports Day on the school field. Parents welcome to come along to watch! 

 
6.30pm Induction Meeting for parents who have a child starting school in September. The meeting will last approx. 1 

hour and includes all the information needed to ensure a smooth start to school life! 
 

Monday 27th June 

Year 5 Passport to Safer Cycling begins today and ends on Wednesday. Your child is to bring their bike and cycle 
helmet to school. If your child wishes to leave their bicycle in school, please ensure they have a lock.  

 
2.15pm Y6 Sports Day 2.15pm. Parents and Grandparents more than welcome to spectate. 

 

Tuesday 28th June   
9.15am – 10.30am Open Morning. Come along and see the school in action. Spend some time with your child and see 

what they have been learning. Tea/Coffee will be served in the hall and our School Choir will be singing at 10.20am 
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Wednesday 29th June  

9.15am – 11.15am Little Owls Session 3 
 

2.15pm St Peter and St Paul’s Feast Day. Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 will be attending a special Mass. Parents and  Grandparents  
welcome to attend. 

  
Thursday 30th June 

Y6 are to bring their bikes to school for a bike check ahead of their Cycling Course which runs on Monday 4th July 

and Tuesday 5th July. 
 

PTFA ‘Summer Disco’ in the School Hall. This event is free. Please complete the slip below if you wish for your child to 
attend and return back to school. Tickets will be available from the School Office w/c 20th June. 

6.15pm – 7pm Infant Disco for R, Y1 and Y2; you can stay with your child if you wish.  

7.15pm – 8.15pm The Junior Disco for Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 and parents do not need to stay.  
PTFA and staff members will be present at both discos. No need for money as every child will be given a bottle of 

water!  
 

Friday 1st July 
Y5 Taster Day at All Hallows. When we have all the details we will send the information in a separate letter for Y5. 

 

Monday 4th July 
Y6 Cycling Proficiency  

 
3.15pm - 4.15pm Netball Club – last one!   

 

Tuesday 5th July 
Y6 Cycling Proficiency 

 
Y2 visit to Skipton Castle (letter issued 13th June). Children to wear full school uniform with waterproof jacket. A 

packed lunch will be provided by the school kitchen. 
 

3.15pm - 4.15pm Football Club – last one!  

 
Wednesday 6th July 

9.15am – 11.15am Little Owls Session 4  
 

Friday 8th July 

3.45pm and 6.00pm ‘Popup Circus’ organised by the PTFA. This is a family event with performers of acrobats, 
jugglers, aerialists, friendly, funny clowns and magicians. Hurry and get your tickets before they go on sale to 

everyone in the local area from Monday 20th June! Tickets are £10.00 per person. Please complete the slip on last 
week’s newsletter (slips available from the school office also) and return to school with payment. 

This event was booked for July 2020 so it is great that we can finally go ahead with it. The event replaces our 

normal Summer Fayre and Summer Bash for this year only so it is a truly unique event for one year only! Huge 
thanks to Recycling Lives for sponsoring the event. Every penny raised is going towards a new firepit area as part of 

our Forest School provision. 
 

Wednesday 13th July 
9.15am – 11.15am Little Owls Final Session!  

 

Universal Free School Meals – end of entitlement for current Year 2 pupils:  
 

A letter has been sent to all Y2 parents (issued 8th June) regarding the end of your child’s Universal Free School Meals 
entitlement. Please return the slip stating your child’s lunchtime arrangements from September 2022. If you do not 

return the slip, it will be assumed that your child will continue to have school meals and you will be charged accordingly. 

Copies of the letter are available from the school office. 
 

And finally… 
 

 

As always, if you have any queries or concerns, please do get in touch asap and we will do our best to help. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

B Wood 
Headteacher 
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PTFA SUMMER DISCO– THURSDAY 30TH JUNE 
 

I would like my child to attend the Summer Disco. 
 

  6.15pm – 7pm Infant Disco for R, Y1 and Y2 (parents can stay with your child if you wish) 

 
7.15pm – 8.15pm The Junior Disco for Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 and parents do not need to stay.  

 
 

Name of Child ___________________________________________ Year ____________________ 

 
Emergency Contact Numbers: ________________________________________________________ 


